
Dear Parents, 

 

     We were excited to begin our new school year with your students!!  It has been a fun and 

learning experience to welcome them back to school!!  We have had a great start to the year and 

are excited to help each student be successful in every way!!!  We are looking forward to being 

partners with you in the education of your child.  We hope to instill a love of learning and enthu-

siasm for the world that we all live in.  Several changes have been made to ensure the safety of all 

students.  These include: 

• Doors are locked except for certain times.  If you need to visit the school after it has start-

ed, please use the front doors.  All parents who are bringing students to school should use 

the front doors!!  The west doors are for bus students to enter and exit the building. 

• To enter the school after the doors are locked, please push the button!! The doors closest 

to the buzzer will unlock!  Listen for the click and walk in.  Please check in at the office!! 

• Class Dojo will be our primary means of communication for the school year.  We can send 

the messages to your email or your phone.  Please sign up with your students’ teacher by 

using their code.  You can get it by emailing your teacher and asking for it.  Class Dojo will 

translate messages into your home language!!   

• School starts later again this year!!  Breakfast starts at 7:55 and school starts at 8:25.  Please 

do not send your students earlier.  The doors do not unlock until 7:45.  

• Preschool and Kindergarten parents:  Please train your child to find their classrooms 

during this first week of school.  We encourage independence and would like you to drop 

them near the front and let them walk to their classroom by themselves!!  

 

     During this school year we will continue to DO GOOD and BE KIND!!  We will be creating a 

school community that embraces the principles of accountability and kindness.  We will be taking 

a pledge to follow five (5) simple principles: 

·       Be Accountable 

·       Do Good 

·       Be Kind to Yourself 

·       Be Kind to Others 

·       Be Kind to the World Around You. 

 

Please feel free to stop in any time and see what we are doing!  We would love to have you visit.   

  

Respectfully,  

Miss Harrison 
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Labor Day: 

Monday, September 6  

No School 

 
Preschool Tuition 

Due 

Thursday, September 9 

 

Community Council,  

Monday, September 27 

 

Acadience Testing: 

Tuesday, September 7- 

Friday, September 24 

 

PVG Movie Night: 

Friday, September 17 

 

Fall Photos:  

Tuesday, September 21 

 

Vision Screening 

Tuesday, September 28 

 

Picture Re-takes 

Wednesday, October 20 

 

End of First Term: 

Wednesday, October 20 

  

Fall Break: 

Monday, October 25 

Tuesday, October 26 

Wednesday, October 27 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Delta South  

Elementary School 



We are excited to hold 

the PVG Movie night! It 

was such a great turn out 

that we want to do it 

again. The movie night 

will be held on Friday, 

September 17th at 6:00 

PM, here at Delta South. 

Gates open at 5:30. We 

will be watching Peter 

Rabbit 2. More infor-

mation will be sent home 

as it gets closer!   

returned to school by October 

8th.   Those who turn in their 

reading calendar will receive a 

certificate for a free  swimming 

pool pass.  We would like to 

express  our appreciation to 

our local businesses for their 

continued support of our 

school! 

 

 

                  

 We  will once again 

be participating in the   Delta 

Area Chamber Reading Pro-

gram during the 2021-2022 

school year.  Students MUST 

read or be read to 20 minutes 

daily for at least 20 days during 

the month.  Parents MUST 

initial each day the student 

reads, fill out the student's 
name, teacher name, total 

minutes read, and sign the 

reading calendar.  September 

reading calendars MUST be 

    Lunch and Breakfast payments 
are due the 1st of every month!  

The cost of Breakfast is $35.00 per 

month and Lunch is $45.00 per 
month.  For those on the reduce 

program, Breakfast $6.00/month 

and Lunch $8.00/month. 

If you don’t want your students 

participating in Breakfast, 
please feel free to contact the 
office @864-5670 and let us 

know!! 

Lunch is currently FREE but still 

put in an application.  

                    PVG                                    Bell Schedule 

              Delta Area Chamber of Commerce                      Breakfast and 

                          Reading Program                                                Lunch 

  Community Council              Website                      Professional Qualifications 

   Our PVG is eager to 

help us during this year 

as we try to find safe 

activities under the 

guidelines.  If you 

would like to volunteer 

to help with activities, 
please let Mrs. Kortnie 

Watson know!   We 

love having them help 

in our schools!!  They 

do a fantastic job. 

Education is for 

improving the 

lives of others 

and for leaving 

your community 

and world 

better than you 

found it. - 

Marian Wright 

Edelman  
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“The more that 
you read, the 
more things you 
will know. The 
more that you 
learn, the more 
places you'll go.”    
Dr. Seuss 

A good snap-
shot stops a 

moment from 
running 

away.  ~Eudora 
Welty  

 
 

School Photos 
Tuesday,      

September 21 

     Parents, a quick reminder about 

our bell schedule.   

7:55  Breakfast is served 

8:20  Warning Bell 

8:25  School Begins 

11:15  AM Pre/K ending time  

12:10 — PM classes for Pre/K begin 

11:00-12:05 —1st and 2nd grader 

— play first then eat lunch. 

2:55  Town students  excused 

3:00—Bus students  dismissed 

No Preschool on Friday 

   We appreciate our par-

ents for volunteering to be 

part of the Community 

Council.  We ended up do-

ing a ballot and we have 

added Megan Chappell and 

Kelsey Gardner to our 

council along with Brian 

Huber, Stephanie Eliason, 

Shiloh Lewis and Carlee 

Griffiths.  Meetings are held 

the 4th Monday of the 

month at 3:15 in the DSES 

   Delta South Elementary 

website can be found here: 
https://www.millardk12.org/

dses/  

 
   You will find the Handbook, 

School Schedule, Calendars, 

Community Council agendas 

and minutes, policies that are 

useful and other district infor-

mation here.  The Handbook is  

found under the Parent Head-

ing!!! 

     Parents, according to 

NCLB law, you have the right 

to know the professional quali-

fications of your student’s 

classroom teacher.  Please 

contact Miss Harrison to re-

ceive this information. 

 
We would also like to wel-

come our new school nurse 

Jamie Barrus. We are so excit-

ed to have her.   

 

https://www.millardk12.org/dses/
https://www.millardk12.org/dses/

